
Parking Sub-Committee Agenda 

December 21st, 2010 

 

1.  Facility Advisory Committee Meeting Review 

a. Membership 

b. Roles and responsibilities 

c. Suggestions for site selection 

d. Incorporation with another building project 

  

2. Desman Feasibility Study 

a. Review of Demand Study 

b. Garage Footprints 

c. Transit Center Update 

 

3.  Visitor Lot Parking – Morrison Raubinger Project 

a. Short Term – next 21 months 

b. Long Term  

 

4. Next Meeting  

 

 

From the December 10th Facility Advisory Committee Meeting Summary : 

 

3.  The summary from the first parking meeting was reviewed.  Members had questions 

about the role of the Committee and its relationship with the Parking sub-Committee.   

 A.  It is the Parking sub-Committee’s responsibility to select and evaluate 

potential sites and administrate the scope of services to be provided by Desman 

Associates.  Desman’s scope was made available for review and the six potential sites 

presented. 

 B.  Desman’s final report, which will develop two alternate schemes, and the 

Parking sub-Committee’s recommendation, will be submitted to the Facility Advisory 

Committee for further review and comment.   

 

I would like for the parking subcommittee to consider a site for the parking garage that can be 

integrated with Shea Auditorium as the building stands now and as it might be rearticulated in 

any future capital improvement.   Andy Barnes 

 



 


